
 

    

www.siouxfallskiwanis.org 

OUR MISSION:                            

KIWANIS—Enhances the lives     

of children! One Child & One     

Community at a time! Kiwanis 

International fights disease and 

poverty around the world! 

CURRENT OFFICERS:                

President:  Nettie Myers               

President Elect:  Amy DeBerg       

Vice President: Steve Hoffman    

Secretary:  Annette Brandt        

Treasurer: David Brandt              

Assist. Treasurer: Donna Helling     

Past President:  Mark McClung 

MARCH

2021 

DEAR KIWANIANS ...                                                                              
We lost an extremely Important and valued, Loved Member of 
our Club in February! Dave you are and will be missed by us all. 

David Dean Brandt born February 4, 1947 at Estherville, Io-
wa. He attended the University of Northern Iowa in Cedar Falls 
graduating with a Bachelor’s degree in accounting in 1969. He 
worked at McGladrey Accounting Firm prior to originating his 
own public accounting firm, LaFollette, Jansa and Brandt. What 

an honorable & highly respected man in our community! Dave was our Club 
Secretary for 24 years & one of the original donors of the Pancake House!  Dave 
passed away on February 17th of this year! 

THANK YOU DAVE FOR ALL YOU DID FOR KIWANIS & OUR COMMUNITY!! 

March 2021  -  reflects the BREAKING OF SPRING, the weaken-

ing of COVID, along with the BREAKING NEWS that our club   

begins to meet once again in person YEAH! We are now meeting at 

the Pizza Ranch on 41st next to the Origianl Pancake House! 

Nettie Myers & Amy DeBerg along with Judi Rauscher have 

put a great deal of time & effort into working with the Pizza Ranch 

staff! Also, Thanks to Amy we are able to have combination meet-

ings of in person and zoom meetings at the same time. We plan to 

do this for a period of time. THANK YOU AMY! 

MAY 1st - 8:00 AM to NOON Tree Planting at Sherman Park 


